








 

 
 

LENTEN PRAYER 
 

Oh, Adorable Lord and Saviour 
Jesus Christ, You have suffered death on the Cross for 
our sins. Oh Holy Cross of Jesus, be my true light!  Oh, 

Holy Cross fill my soul with good thoughts, Oh Holy Cross 
ward off from me all things that are evil.  Oh, Holy Cross 
ward off from me all dangers and deaths and give me life 
everlasting!  Oh, Crucified Jesus of Nazareth, have mercy 
on me now and forever.  In honour of the Precious Blood 
of Jesus, His Death, resurrection and ascension which 

lead to everlasting life; true as Jesus was born on   
Christmas Day;  true as Jesus was crucified on Good 

 Friday;  true as Joseph and Nicodemus took Jesus down 
from the cross and buried Him; true as Jesus ascended 

into Heaven, may He preserve me from my enemies 
visible and invisible forever.  Oh, Lord Jesus Christ have 

mercy on me!  Mary and Joseph, pray for me!  Mare  
And Joseph, pray for me.  Lord Jesus Christ through Your 
suffering the Cross grant me strength to bear the Cross 
without fear or dread and give me the grace that I may 

follow You.  AMEN. 
 

I want to take this time to thank 
all of our CCD volunteer 

teachers and aides. Your help in 
sharing your faith is truly appreciated and our 

program could not run without you. We hope to 
see you again next year. 

 

First Communion Children 
 Banners kits are still available in the 
Religious Education office located in the 
Parish Center. The kits are $10.00 each 
and will be displayed in the church on 

the First Communion day.  
 If you paid for a blessing cup, but wasn’t able to 
attend the retreat, we have your blank cups 
available to be decorated. Please contact the office 
to make arrangements for your child to decorate 
one. We also have some additional ones available. 

 

Home Study Students Grades 1-6 
This is a reminder that all Home Study 

work was due on March 6th. The completed 
book along with all online quizzes needs to 

be turned in to the religious Education 
Office located in the Parish Center. 
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The RCIA (Rite of Christian 
Initiation of Adults) is a formation 
process for those seeking to 
become Catholic and for those 
Catholics wishing to complete their 
S a c r a m e n t s  o f  I n i t i a t i o n 

(Confirmation and First Eucharist).  The Most 
Blessed Sacrament RCIA begins a new 
formation year in October.  Join with others who 
are interested in learning about Catholic 
Christianity as we explore who we are, what we 
believe, how we pray, and how we live our lives 
as a community of believers.  If you are 
interested in learning more about RCIA at Most 
Blessed Sacrament, contact Father John Job at 
201-891-4200 x 280. 
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Thank You for Your Help 
 

Feeding the Homeless 
 
A heartfelt Thank You to the MBS 

Parishioners who contributed their time by cooking 
or donating other necessaries for the Walk in Dinner 
Program Saturday, March 18, 2017. The generosity 
of our parishioners allowed us to feed a wonderful 
dinner to approximately 115 less fortunate people.   
 

The meals and supplies were made possible by the 
kindness and efforts of the following parishioners: 
 

Joy Sova, Stella Fellinger, Elaine Lerdy, Julie 
Browne, Frances Opila, Pat and Frank Sciortino, 
JoAnn Romano, Holly Whelan, Odalys  Nocera, Mi-
chael Howland, Noelle Baver, Maria Wood, Barry 
Pirrmann Family, Barbara Behrens, Maggie Sori, 
Nancy Elshahawi, Dorothy Growney, Senich Family, 
Joe and Virginia Massood, Kelly Reilly, Debbie 
Duffy, Dianne McAleese, Bert Rottkamp, Carla 
Hummel, Ari and Donald Hayek, Kathy Reilly, 
Teresa Manning, Jane McAuley, Toni Wagner, Elvie 
Battista,  Mary Anne Clark, Elise Albanese, Joan 
Yablonski, Kathy Marsico, Dorothy Bognar, Charlie 
and Dorothea Bello, Midori Farrell, Dana Muro,  and 
John Morley. 
 
Thank you to our Servers who donated their time:  
 

Lisa Kerrigan, Toni Wagner, Suzanne Murphy, Jerry 
Caporuscio, Anne Mesz, Kathy Reilly, Margaret Par-
mese, Eileen Laffey, Kathy Marsico and Elizabeth 
Latincsics.  
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Elf, Jr. The Musical 
March 30– April 2 

Thursday at 10:00 am, Friday at 7:00 pm, 
Saturday at 7:00 pm & Sunday at 3:30 pm 

At Holy Spirit School Performing Arts 
Pequannock, NJ 

For tickets call 973-835-5680 or visit https://
hsspa-elfjr.eventbrite.com 

 
An Evening of Irish Songs, Classical &  

Inspirational Favorites 
With Anthony Kearns of the Irish Tenors 
Benefitting Julia’s Butterfly Foundation 
Saturday, April 1 from 7:00-9:00 pm 

At Immaculate Heart Academy,  
Washington Township, NJ 
To purchase tickets, go to 

www.juliasbutterflyfoundation.tix.com 
 
The Theatre Arts Program of the Academy 

of Saint Paul proudly presents  
The Sound of Music 

Friday, March 31 at 7:00 pm 
Saturday, April 1st at 2:00 pm and 7:00 pm 

Don Bosco Preparatory High School, DeSales Hall 
492 N. Franklin Turnpike, Ramsey, NJ 07446  

  

Tickets are $12.00 at asptix@gmail.com. 
Tickets are also available at the door. 

 
OPEN HOUSE: On Wednesday, May 3rd from 
6:30 p.m. until 9:00 p.m., Saint Joseph Regional 
H.S., Montvale, NJ will be hosting an Open House 
for prospective students (6th, 7th and 8th grade 
boys) and their families.  SJR students will provide 
tours (beginning promptly at 6:30 p.m.) and guests 
will have the opportunity to speak with SJR faculty, 
administrators & parents.  For more information & 
directions please call the school at 201-391-3300 
or pre-register at www.sjrnj.org. 

 

 
2017 Christian Marriage Anniversary Liturgies 

The Archdiocese is once again preparing the annual 
tradition of honoring those couples in our 
Archdiocese who will be celebrating five, twenty-five 
and fifty years of Christian marriage in the year 
2017. These anniversary liturgies will be celebrated 
by Cardinal Joseph Tobin in the Cathedral Basilica 
of the Sacred Heart in Newark as follows:  (Call your 
parish to register.) 
 

 April 30, 2017   3:00 pm  5 years & 25 years 
 (due April 19)      (all counties) 
 May 7, 2017    3:00 pm  50 years (all counties) 
 (due April 26) 

 
CATHOLIC SINGLE PARENT  

SUPPORT GROUPS 
According to US Census data, 30% of children living 
in New Jersey currently live in a single parent 
household. Single Parenting is difficult, non-stop and 
often goes unappreciated. For many single parents, 
they are a provider, nurturer and disciplinarian. It 
can be overwhelming trying to carry out each of 
these roles. The Family Life Office has created and 
is offering a support group specific to the needs of 
single parents. Below is a list of parishes in the 
Archdiocese of Newark who offer this support group 
for single parents. If interested in attending, please 
call the phone number listed to register!  
 

Notre Dame RC Church, North Caldwell, NJ  
 973-226-0979 
St. Mary of the Assumption (Spanish) Elizabeth, NJ 
 908-352-5154 
St. John the Baptist, Jersey City, NJ 
   201-653-8814 
St. Matthew, Ridgefield, NJ 
  201-945-3500   

Father Ted, Father Nony & The Adorno Fathers 
Present 

Three Spiritual Journeys of Faith 
1) The Holy Land-A Walk in the Footsteps of 

Jesus 
2) Celebrate the 100th Year Anniversary of  

Our Lady of Fatima 
3) Our Lady of Guadalupe 

If Interested, call Father Nony at 973-779-0643 
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